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November 7, 2011 
To our New York-based subscribers:  
 

The Review of Securities & Commodities Regulation has been certified by the New York State 
Continuing Legal Education Board as an Accredited Provider of continuing legal education in the State of 
New York.  Experienced (nontransitional) lawyers in your firm may receive CLE credits by affirming that 
they have read particular articles in The Review and by correctly answering four out of five true/false 
questions about the articles.  The entire process may be completed at the attorney’s desk.  There is no 
requirement to attend any kind of seminar. 
 

This approval for a reading-only program for CLE credit is virtually unique in the State of New 
York.  

 
This is how the program works:  Interested lawyers in firms that subscribe to The Review can get 

CLE credit by reading an issue and then taking the five-question true-false quiz at the end.  To get credit, the 
lawyer needs to circle the correct answers, complete the affirmation, and check the appropriate evaluation 
box at the bottom of the page. The next step is to return the form to us either by fax or scanned e-mail 
attachment.  If at least four out of five questions are answered correctly, we will send a certificate for one 
CLE credit in professional practice for each quiz submitted.  

 
The cost of the program is $40/credit.  We invoice firms at appropriate intervals.  There is a 

financial-aid policy with reduced rates for qualifying attorneys.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the program or eligibility for financial aid, please do not 

hesitate to e-mail us at rscrpub@att.net or contact me at the above number and e-mail address.  We urge you 
to take advantage of this convenient, efficient, and cost-effective way of earning CLE credits.  Kindly bring 
this unique program to the attention of interested lawyers and your director of CLE. 

 
   
       Sincerely yours, 
 

    
       Vivian Berger 
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